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On January 8th, the third grade classes 

went to the Rochester Museum for a field 

study of frogs. They have been learning 

about frogs all year as part of their 

curriculum and they had a lot of fun seeing 

the frogs up close and personal. 

There were many different exhibits, a lot of 

artifacts, displays and information. 

 

 

 

PARENT’S CORNER 
School 25 has 5 school goals 

 

Each month we will feature one of these goals 

to familiarize you with them. 

The fifth of these goals: 

Improve parental involvement,  

engagement and participation 

 

  Right before school vacation in December  

 School 25 was again the beneficiary of 

book donations.  

Below are some very excited students who 

were able to select their very own book to 

take home. 

 



   

   
   

 

 

School 25 Newsletter – continued 
 

Last month, as you know, we had some 

unusual weather which enabled the boys’ 

club members to help out in the community 

garden. Mr. Dardis and Mr. Szczepanski’s 

boys club members: Adriel, Jordan, Jerell, 

Lavon, Jaylen, Ja’Vyon and Isai did a great 

job pulling weeds and putting down mulch. 

They even agreed to give up their gym free 

time to finish the garden work. 

 

 
 

 

On January 13th, we had evening event at  

School 25. There was a lot going on, including a 

Scholastic Book Fair, Storytelling, a pajama party 

and information about the curriculum and 

common core for parents.  

Below are some pictures of the event. 

 

 

 

 


